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Southold, NY 
Southold Historical Museum’s Virtual Lecture 
“The Wondrous World of Toy and Model Trains” 
 March 26, 2022 at 11am Via Zoom 
 

Southold Historical Museum is pleased to offer the third installment of “Fun and Games”, the 
2022 Winter Virtual Lecture Series. “The Wondrous World of Toy and Model Trains” is a virtual 
presentation in collaboration with the Railroad Museum of Long Island by Donald G. Fisher. 
 
Join us for a short journey through the history of toy and model trains.  Discover the varying 
sizes of miniature trains that you can operate in your home.  We will discuss the basics of 
creating a train layout and look at some images of what our North Fork neighbors have 
built.  From the simple to the elaborate, for the beginner and the experienced modeler, 
consider the “World of Miniature Trains.”  
 
The free virtual lecture, hosted by Southold Historical Museum, is March 26, 2022 at 11am and 
will be held via Zoom.  Attendees are asked to register at 
https://www.southoldhistorical.org/upcoming or directly at https://bit.ly/3qKNXsO. Registrants 
will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. 
  
Donald G. Fisher is the President of the Railroad Museum of Long Island, home of the historic 
Lionel layout, serving in that position since 2008.  His tenure at the museum dates back to 1995 
when Fisher joined the all-volunteer organization to serve as an electrician and exhibit 
designer.  He has been involved with the Steam Locomotive #39 restoration project for a 
number of years. 
 
For more information on this event or any other museum programs, please call (631) 765-5500 
or email info@southoldhistorical.org.  
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